Request for Withdrawal


	NOGRR Number
	190 
	NOGRR Title
	Related to NPRR937, Distribution Voltage Level Block Load Transfer (BLT) Deployment


	Date
	December 13, 2019


	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Katie Rich

	E-mail Address
	krich@gsec.coop

	Company
	Golden Spread Electric Cooperative (GSEC)

	Phone Number
	806-340-1060

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Cooperative


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


Based upon Board approval of NPRR937, Distribution Voltage Level Block Load Transfer (BLT) Deployment, this NOGRR is no longer necessary.  Under the revised NPRR937, distribution voltage level BLTs would no longer be deployed under Energy Emergency Alert (EEA) Level 2 so changes to the firm Load shed table in Operating Guide Section 4.5.3.4, Load Shed Obligation, are unwarranted.
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